
Region 5 Vice Chair Report July 2022 

 

I am blessed to be in a position to serve as your Region5 Vice Chair to the best of my ability. Being a part of the 
whole is enlightening and exciting.  How exciting to be a part of it all.   The Region 5 Convention “Letting Our Light 
Shine” is coming up September 17, 18, 2022, hosted by my home town of Chicago via Zoom.    Without all of you 

these events would not be possible.   

Remember your service is needed to continue the work of carrying the message to those still suffering within and 
out of the rooms.   See you at our July virtual assembly via zoom and hopefully see you face to face for our fall 

assembly in October hopefully being held face to face. 

 

Your Trusted Servant, 

Deanna B. 
Region 5 Vice Chair 
224-639-0899 
ddhope12@aol.com 


